
34 Pender Lane

Edisto Beach

SC29438.

Governor Nikki R.Haley,
Office of the Governor,
120 Pendleton Street
Columbia
South Carolina 29201

November 9th 2015

DearGovernor Haley,

When asa young engineer I emigrated from Englandto the u.S. over 50 years ago, like all
young men I had a dream. America has fulfilled that dream beyond my wildest expectations
and I never let a day passwithout trying to repay my debt. I have a wonderful marriage
(celebrating 50 years next January 22) two very well educated daughters thanks to their
grounding in the Fort Mill school system and enjoy good health. My wife and I are indeed very
fortunate. I am now retired.

My aeronautical engineering background and career experience provided me with a vehicle to
become involved with various schools,mainly in the greater RockHill area, where I actively run
aviation coursesfor young people and endeavor to stimulate them into career paths similar to
my own. We have had some truly remarkable successesand I believe this played a significant
part of my being inducted into the SCAviation Hall of Famethis year. I am still a very active
pilot despite my antiquity and have flown close to two hundred young folks aspart of the
national Young Eaglesprogram.

I worry about the future of my adopted country but not for lackof confidence in the upcoming
generations - in fact quite the contrary - the young folks that I meet are marvelous enthusiastic
citizens.

My concern is quite different to that of most people and that is the surreptitious growth of
Islam.
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My business career took me to the four corners of the earth and whenever I visited Islamic

countries I found monumental divisions and hatred; it seems that the faith is based on division
and only survives by oppression and strife. In 1899 Winston Churchill wrote the most
appropriate summary that I ever saw (worth Googling).

Current events in Europe and certain views by President Obama give me great cause for
concern. As you know there is a real likelihood that several European states will be

predominantly Muslim in the foreseeable future. Apparently several cities in our country
already have areas where Sharia Law is being practiced. The recent announcement that our

neighboring state of North Carolina has passed a law effectively sidelining Sharia gave me a

degree of hope. I had in fact suggested something similar some time ago in conversation with
Senator Mark Sanford. He felt at the time that it would be unlikely to pass.

I would welcome the possibility of meeting you for a few minutes sometime at your

convenience to explore you views on whether or not we might see a similar development in
South Carolina. Obviously I will undertake not to share those views with a third party other than
my wife - in fact I know that she would love to join us were a meeting possible. Our preference
would be to invite you for lunch in Columbia any day at your choosing.

Looking forward very much to hearing from you, I remain with best wishes and thanks for all

you have done for our great State of South Carolina,

Yours truly

David H. Griffin

Cell: 803 2303829. email: dnlgrif@comporium.net
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